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March 1, 2010
MEMORANDUM

TO: Business Manager, Gadsden Independent Schools

Don Moya, Deputy Secretary Finance & Operation
RE: Title Il Part A (24154) FY08-09 Carryover & FY09-T0 Final Allocation
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The purpose of this memo is to budget your carryover. The following is your district's Title Il Part A (24154) FY08-09
Carryover and FY09-10 Final Allocation. Please review the amounts noted for the carryover and verify that they
reconcile with your records:

- FY08-09 Carryover:
Excess 15% Revert
. FY09-10 Final Allocation

FR: Lawrence J. Martinez, Bureau Chief, Professional E@Opment Bureau W

$1,196,374

- Total District Budget -+ $1,256,637
| FY09-10 Approved Budget | $1,196,277 N
[ Total Amountof BAR | $60,360 |

Please submit a BAR through the OBMS as soon as possible for total amount of BAR and any supporting programmatic
documentation which describes how the district will use the funds. The supporting documentation must be sufficient to
ensure that funds are being used as allowable under the grant program. Failure to submit sufficient descriptions will delay
approval of BARSs.

The 2008-09 carryover amounts indicated above must be obligated by June 30, 2010 and liquidated by September 30,
2010.

This grant award is made subject to the provisions of all applicable acts and regulations. This grant award is subject to
the provisions of the US Department of Education General Administrative Regulations (EDGAR) in 34CFR Parts 78, 77,
79, 80, 81, and 85.

If you have questions regarding the amounts noted, please contact Susan Lucero at Susan.Lucero@state.nm.us or Juan
Certain at Juan.Certain@state.nm.us with the Flowthrough Bureau. If you have programmatic questions, please contact
M. Yolanda Valencia via e-mail at Yolanda.Valencia@state.nm.us or by phone at 505/827-3535 or Christina Rutland at
Christina. Rutland1@state.nm.us or by phone at 505/827-3575.

Thank you.

Ce: Catherine Cross Maple, PhD, Deputy Education Secretary
Mary Rose CdeBaca, Ed.D, Deputy Assistant Secretary - Educator Quality Division
District Title Il Coordinators
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